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Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is with sadness that we say goodbye to two staff members.  Miss McMain is embarking on a new  teaching post in 

Bangkok, Thailand and they are lucky to have gained such a talented member of staff.   Mrs Wilkinson is also        

embarking on a new career as a Child Minder and we are sure she will do an excellent job.  Also, Mr Wells in getting 

married in the summer holidays and jetting off to exciting places for his honeymoon.  I am sure you would all like to 

join us in wishing them the very best of luck in the next stages of their lives. 

What an amazing year! It has been an absolute pleasure to work with such delightful children. We have seen so many 

children achieve Richmond PRIDE and Gold this year. Congratulations to Lili Soley and Sophie Stolarski for      

achieving Gold, both girls showed a super attitude to learning. Oscar Southgate has achieved Richmond PRIDE,     

showing great determination to improve. We have ended the year on a real high with our fabulous production of         

Peter Pan and superb results - Well done! 
 
Do take some time to look back through this year’s blog posts - We have so much to celebrate! Some of the highlights this 

year have been… 
 

Our wonderful creative curriculum – especially the visit from dinosaurs and hatching ducklings in school! 

All of the amazing work linked to the Tour de Yorkshire – The wonderful creative writing; the land art; the t-shirts; 

the flags and of course taking part in the parade! 

Our amazing trips – especially Marrick Priory and East Barnby; 

The inspiring visitors who come into school – the kindness elf, clergy, authors, musicians, sportsmen and women; 

Our superb performances and poignant church services; 

The Daily Mile and our fantastic PE – especially our work with Middlesbrough Football Club! 

Our launch as an Academy; 

The dressing up days – Roald Dahl Day, World Book Day and Children-in-Need to mention a few; 

The wonderful fun Friends’ events – Easter egg hunts and the fairs; 

Having external reviews that say such great things about our fantastic school; 

But… Ultimately… seeing our children grow in confidence and celebrating their achievements across all areas of the 

curriculum! 
 
I would like to thank our phenomenal staff team, who every day go above and beyond to make our school such a special 

place to be - We are so fortunate! I would also like to thank the governors. They are an amazing group of volunteers who 

freely give up their time to help our school to be the best that it can be. 
 
Thank you all for your support this year - It has been wonderful to get to know you. I wish you all the very best for a 

relaxing summer. The weather is meant to be great – so make the most of it! I look forward to welcoming the children 

back to school on Tuesday 4th September, as we will embark upon another amazing year of working hard; playing hard 

and being happy. 
 
Kindest regards,  

Mrs K. Williamson 

Executive Headteacher 
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The SchoolShop is working very hard    
changing our new school uniform to its new 
colours and logos.  They are working as 
quickly as possible to ensure that all items 
are available on the website to purchase 
very soon and would ask for your patience 
over the next couple of days.  You now need 
to search for Trinity Academy Richmond in 
the drop down box. 

Thank you for your  

understanding during  

this transition period. 

School Uniform 

Years 5 and 6 Production—Peter Pan 

On Thursday afternoon and evening, the annual 
Years 5 and 6 production took place. This year’s 
show was ‘Peter Pan’, a fitting show for the end of 
primary school for the year 6 children. 

The children were amazing from start to finish. The 
actors sang their songs and delivered their lines   
perfectly. But not forgetting all the behind the 
scenes work from the technical managers, stage   
designers and costume/props managers who made 
all this possible. 

Well done years 5 and 6, a fitting end to a fantastic 
year at Trinity Academy. 
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Today, year 6 enjoyed a special ‘leavers’ lunch’ on their 3rd to 
last day of primary school. 

The children chose the menu themselves, which Mrs.             
Stephenson and Mrs. Perkins kindly cooked. Furthermore, the 
teachers hand waited on the children in true restaurant      
fashion. 

The options of pizza and chips or honey-chicken wrap, followed 
by chocolate brownie or meringue were thoroughly enjoyed by 
everyone. 

Thank you to the cooks and teachers for making this happen. 

Year 6 leavers’ lunch 

Our monthly service - 
this month looking at 
just how much God 
loves each of us - as 
children of God. During 
the service we will also 
celebrate Georgia's 

baptism. Do come along and support 
Georgia on this step on her journey of 
faith. 

Plenty of crafts and activities, songs and 
prayers, friendship and fun. 

All are welcome. 

Fun-Key Church @ St Mary's Richmond 

July plus Georgia's Baptism  

Hello!  
 
I am writing to briefly introduce myself before 
the new term in September. I loved our ‘Move 
Up Monday’ in Y3/Y4 the other week, and 
thoroughly enjoyed getting to know the       
children that I will be lucky enough to have in 
my class.  
 
On our day together, we decided that our class 
name will be ‘Juden’s Jellyfish’, completed a 
couple of activities to get to know each other, 
and talked about ideas for our new classroom. 
I am very excited for the year ahead and look 
forward to meeting all parents and carers soon.  
 
Have a lovely Summer.  
 
Miss Juden  

A MESSAGE FROM MISS JUDEN -  

NEW YEAR 3/4 TEACHER 
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A few weeks ago we received our Food for Life Bronze 

Award. Here are a few photos from the day. As well as 

many other activities the children enjoyed making 

smoothies, powering the blender with a bike!  

FOOD FOR LIFE 
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